24th May, 2019

CHI YUN SCHOOL

Re-scheduling of "Dietitian's session - Tasting Students' Lunch"

Dear Parents / Guardians,

Yours Faithfully,

Due to the URTI condition, the "Dietitian's session – Tasting Students' Lunch" originally scheduled on 10/5/2019 (Friday) had to be postponed. The same session will be re-scheduled to 5/6/2019 (Wednesday) at 11:30 am.

Parents are now invited to join the "Dietition's session" activity. Please fill in the reply slip below and we look forward to hearing from you.

75 L 32	
Mak Man Chiu, Principal, Chi Yun School	RE Announcement-in-charge: Ms. Liu Hang Lam
Reply Slip (Re-scheduling of "I	Dietitian's session - Tasting Students' Lunch")
To Chi Yun School,	
•	ng of the above activity, and I will / will not audents' lunch" activity on 5 th June, 2019
Name of Student:	Signature of Parent/Guardian :
Class:	Date :
*(Please delete the inappropriate item	.)